
Committee Assignments - C4  A

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Alina T. Hudak, City Manager  
DATE: April  6, 2022
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE APRIL 29, 2022, FINANCE AND ECONOMIC RESILIENCY COMMITTEE TO DISCUSS THE
SOLID WASTE COMMERCIAL FRANCHISE HAULER PRESENTATION.

RECOMMENDATION
The Administration recommends approving the referral.

BACKGROUND/HISTORY
On October 16, 2019, the Mayor and City Commission adopted Resolution No. 2019-31056, extending a renewal of the City’s Non-
Exclusive Franchise Waste Contractor Agreements and new Service Agreement for a period of three (3) years, Commencing as of
October 1, 2019 and expiring on September 30, 2022.
 
The Public Works Sanitation Division hired Midatlantic Solid Waste Consultants to assist staff with evaluating our current structure
and to provide recommendations for an open versus closed, exclusive versus non-exclusive Franchise Waste Contractor
Agreements.
 
The consultant has recently completed its assessment and along with the Public Works department would like to make a
presentation to the Finance and Economic Resiliency Committee.

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA
Results from the 2019 Resident Survey regarding overall City rating show that 69% of residents rate neighborhood cleanliness as
excellent/good and 58% for business and commercial areas. 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION
No fiscal impact

CONCLUSION
The Administration recommends approving the referral in order to accept and review the recommendation with the Committee
members.

Applicable Area
Citywide

Is this a "Residents Right to
Know" item, pursuant to
City Code Section 2-14?

  Does this item utilize G.O.
Bond Funds?

Yes   No  

Strategic Connection
Prosperity - Revitalize targeted areas and increase investment.

Legislative Tracking
Public Works

Sponsor
Commissioner David Richardson


